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Voting by mail is safe and it is efficient. It has been an at least partially successful 

strategy to attempt to mitigate inequality in access to this democratic right caused by 

variables that include: income disparity, shift work, transportation challenges and 

rural residence. The only apparent reason to change this system is to make it more 

difficult for already disenfranchised populations to vote. This is racism and classism  - 

very poorly disguised. Please vote no on SB 210.  (And shame on those who 

sponsored or support  this bill).  


